
Delay in the Commencement of the Public Inspection Period 

Under the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (Regulation 15(1)) the responsible financial 
officer for a relevant authority must, on behalf of the authority, ensure that commencement of 
the period for the exercise of public rights takes place on such a day that ensures that the period 
referred to in regulation 14 (1) includes the first 10 working days of June of the financial year 
immediately following the end of the financial year to which the statement relates.  

Due to a delay in publishing the 2023/24 Statement of Accounts the Council is unable to comply 
with this request. It is expected that the draft accounts will be published and the public 
inspection period will commence by 30th June 2024.  
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